
THANK
YOU!

SUMMER
HOURS

& INFORMATION

Our campus is currently closed for construction. 
We anticipate being back in the building on August 1st.

If you need assistance prior to August 1st

please call us at (469) 713-5952,
or contact LISD student Services at

(469) 948-2004.

LISD Summer Hours:
Monday-Thursday

8:00-5:00
*LISD offices will be closed on June 19 & July 4.

We look forward to helping you!


